
 
 

   

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 84 OF 2016 
 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/40/82 III 

 
10 October 2016 

 
 

Training in use of Distress Flares from Qammieh in Mellieha 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that training in the safe use 
of distress pyrotechnics (parachute flares) will take place at Qammieh in Mellieha.  

 
The  training will be held between 1300 hours and 1700 hours local time on Monday 17th 
October 2016, in the vicinity of the below position. 
 
 

  LATITUDE (N)   LONGITUDE (E) 
 

  35º 58’.318    014º 19’.487 
 
  

Mariners are to take note and be informed regarding the above exercise. 
 

 
Charts affected BA 211A, 2537, 2538, 194. 

 
 

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM 
 
 
 


